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18.2.2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Wishing everyone a safe and enjoyable half term holiday. We look forward to 

seeing everyone on Monday 28th February. Please see amended  

times below. 

 

Start & Finish Times 

The school day will officially begin at 8.55 for everyone and finish at 3.10 for 

K/S 1 and K/S 2 at 3.15pm. Children can be dropped off from 8.40am in the 

normal way. Please note we will continue with the one-way system for drop 

off and collection. 

 

Early Bird Club 

 The club opens at 7.50am, please note children should not be dropped off 

and left unsupervised before this time. 

 

New Building 

Tamar Class 1 and Kenwyn Class 2 will be in the new building from Monday 

28th February. Please enter the playground in the normal way and the class 

teachers will be outside to greet the children. A very exciting day for 

everyone!! 
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Fal Class - Mrs Lewis 

These children will now be in their new classroom, previously Mrs Stanhope’s 

classroom from Monday 28th February. Children to enter the classroom via the 

steps in the playground please and will exit in the same way. 

 

Fal class are holding a Pirate Party on their return from half term on Monday 

28th February. Children have already brought home their invitation with the 

details. Pirate costume and accessories for the party day. Reminder 

purchasing of a costume is not necessary. 

 

World Book Day March 3rd March 

Children can dress up as their favourite book character on Thursday 3rd 

March to celebrate, a day full of excitement and activities! 

 

FOSS 

The next meeting of the above will be on Wednesday 2nd March @5.30pm all 

are welcome to attend. The meeting is to discuss ideas for future fundraising 

events to help provide extras for the children, that the school funds can’t 

cover. 
 
 

Important Dates 

 
Non Pupil Days/Term Dates 2021-22 

We have set our INSET (Non pupil) Days for the next academic year as: 

Monday 6th June 2022 – Platinum Jubilee Day 

Monday 25th July 2022 

Tuesday 26th July 2022 

 

 

Our Term Dates for 2021-22 are: 

 

Spring Term: 

Wednesday 5th January 2022 – Friday 8th April 2022 

(Half-term: 21st – 25th February) 

 

Summer Term: 

Monday 25th April 2022 – Friday 22nd July 2022 [1:30pm Finish] 
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(Half-term: 30th May – 6th June – return to school on Tuesday 7th June) 

 

 
We will be talking to the children about what they want to share and asking 

you what you currently value and what you would be interested in finding 

out about through a newsletter. 

 

Link below for our survey: 

https://forms.office.com/r/mCzitjXPFN 

 

Please click on the link and complete the three questions if you would like to 

influence how we communicate with you via the newsletter. 

 

Thank you. 
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